
 
 

 
 

CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

February 21, 2011 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held February 21, 

2011 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill and Carolyn Allender, 

Harriet Arrasmith, Lonnie Enzweiler, Mike Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, 

Chuck Heilman, Don Wiedeman and Anna Zinkhon. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Carolyn Allender and the minutes from 

October's meeting were reviewed and accepted. Anna made a motion to 

accept the minutes. The motion was seconded by Harriet and approved. 
 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $2221.73 ($472.11 for CSI, 

$1,699.62 for grants and $50 for the Camp Springs News). Mark Ramler has 

yet to cash his check. Harriet made a motion to accept the report which was 

seconded by Nancy and approved. 
 

Old Business: The grant has officially been terminated.  Anna Zinkhon 

reported on a plan to use funding to improve horse recreation at A.J. Jolly 

Park. 

The upcoming sewer main meeting was discussed. Anna Zinkhon will lead the 

meeting. The meeting is to be informational, with its outcome to be to 

compile a list of Camp Springs residents' concerns and to hold a follow-up 

meeting. 

 

New Business: The Trash for Cash application is due in April to David 

Plumber in Fiscal Court. Organizations can earn $100 per mile cleaned. Chuck 

will contact Campbell County, Nancy will contact Bishop Brossart and Lonnie 

will contact St. Joseph's about youth volunteers for our clean-up date.  
 

There were no committee reports. 
 

The next meeting will be held on March 21 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard. Motion to adjourn: Harriet Arrasmith, second: Nancy Enzweiler 

 

Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 
 

 
 
 


